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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am pleased to recommend Lori Brafford for her outstanding achievement in completing 
the Master’s program through Grand Canyon University (GCU), as well as her dedicated 
service providing care and counseling to children and adolescents. 

Throughout her academic journey and professional practice, Lori has demonstrated a 
profound commitment to supporting the well-being and development of young individuals. 
Her dedication to advancing her knowledge through GCU’s rigorous program is evident in 
her compassionate and effective approach to counseling. She consistently exhibits a 
strong work ethic, professionalism, and an unwavering commitment to her clients' growth 
and healing. 

In her role, Lori has played a vital part in the field of mental health and counseling, 
positively impacting the lives of children and adolescents. Her ability to connect, 
empathize, and develop tailored intervention strategies has earned her the respect and 
trust of colleagues, clients, and families alike. 

I am confident that Lori will continue to excel in her career and make meaningful 
contributions to the field of counseling. Her dedication, ethical standards, and 
compassionate nature make her an outstanding professional and a valuable asset to any 
organization. 

Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jobi Wood 

Director of TAY programs 
 


